
 
 

 
 

AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS YEAR ENDED 31 MARCH 2017 
 

NOTICE OF CONCLUSION OF AUDIT  
 

Notice is hereby given under Regulation 16(1) of the Accounts and Audit Regulations 
2015 that the auditor has concluded their audit of the statement of accounts, which 
have been published. 

A local government elector for any area to which the accounts relate may inspect 
and make copies of; 

a) The statement of accounts prepared by the authority, 
b) The local auditor’s certificate that the audit of the authority’s accounts 

including that statement has been completed, 
c) The auditor’s opinion on the statement of accounts, 

The documents referred to above will be available for inspection at the Gateway, 
Royal Tunbridge Wells, weekdays (excluding public holidays) by prior arrangement. 
Please telephone 01892 526121 to make an appointment. 

The documents will also be available at: 

http://www.tunbridgewells.gov.uk/council/performance-and-spending/financial-reports-and-budget 

Copies of the above documents will be supplied to electors on request on payment 
of a nominal charge. 
 
Date: 3 May 2018 
     

 
Lee  M. Colyer CPFA 

Director of Finance, Policy and Development 
(s151 Officer) 

Town Hall 

Royal Tunbridge Wells  

Kent  TN1 1RS 
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